
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           08 November 2017 11:24
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Andrew Kearney
 
Name: Andrew
Surname: Kearney

 
 
Message:
I would like to lodge my objection and concern to the absence of any reference to Drogheda in the
National Planning Framework. The town and its environs make up Irelands 5th largest urban area.
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